COPY FOR FED.

10th November, 1949,
Your Ref : M/R/WJB.

2.8. "ToAR".

Dear Sirs,

With vreference to my letter of the 22nd July
last, I shall be obliged 1f you willl kindly let me know
what arrangements are proposed to be made for the
General Examination in lleu of Specilal Survey and
also the Boiler Survey to be carrisd out.

I taks thils opportunity to point out that the
Ioad Line Certificate expnired on the 31lst ultimo.

Youps failthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Ang¥-Samon Petroleum Co. Ltd.,
St. Helen's Court,

Leadenhall Street,

mN‘DON, E.C.So

0104 L-ofofqi- o26Y:



